
June 14, 2013 
 
To our customers: 
 
Airporter Shuttle’s fares  (tariff) are regulated by the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (UTC).  We have filed a request of the UTC to increase rates 
on our scheduled Airporter service.   
 
We are requesting that this increase be effective on the 27h of July 2013. 
 
If approved, this will be our first fare increase since 2005. The following rate table 
illustrates some sample rates which represent approximately 90 percent of the passenger 
miles traveled.  Generally the proposed increases for the routes that are not listed range 
between $3 to $5, except for routes north of Birch Bay.  The fares for these routes to 
Blaine and Lynden may increase $12.  
 
 
Rate Comparison     
     
Sample One‐Way Fares 

to   Current Fare  Proposed Fare 
Sea‐Tac from:     

     
Ferndale  37 42
Bellingham  34 37
Burlington  30 33
Stanwood  26 29
Marysville  24 26
Anacortes/San Juan Ferry  33 37

 
Should you have any questions or want to comment about the rate increase, please 
contact Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at 1-888-333-9882. The 
commission has the authority to set final rates that may be lower or higher than the 
company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. 
  
You can also comment by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at the commission’s 
web site, at www.utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information below. 
  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
Email: comments@utc.wa.gov   
 



You  can also comment on our proposal  by email  to Airporter at shuttle@airporter.com 
and 360-380-8800 or 866-235-5247. 
 
 
We appreciate your support over the years and with these new fares (tariff) look forward 
to continued frequent and reliable service for our customers. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Johnson - President 
Airporter Shuttle 
1416 Whitehorn Street 
Ferndale, WA  98248 
 
 
 
 


